
July 16, 2010 

The Honorable Vic,+or Atiyeh 
Former Governor • f u ngC'n 
519 SW Park, Suite .=:08 
Portland , OR 97205 

Dear Governor Atiyeh: 

Universityotldaho 
College of Art and Architecture 

'lllnv .ro~~;~.,Aot) 

DIOZ B r 9nv 

Department of Architecture 
and Interior Design 

PO Box 442451 
Moscow, Idaho 83844-2451 

Phone: 208-885-6781 
Fax: 208-885-9428 

arch@uidaho.edu 
www.caa.uidaho.edu/arch 

I am an architecture professor at University of Idaho and a PhD candidate at Arizona State 
University who has been researching contemporary Native American architecture. 

' 

I am interested in tl1e historf and stories linked to tt1e succ;;ssful development of The 
Museum at Warm Springs. Among the numerous tribal museums and cultural centers that I 
have visited , The Museum At Warm Springs stands out as one of the best examples of tribal 
identity and form . Specifically, I am interested in identifying the strategies and processes that 
Confederated Tribes of the Warm Springs community members, museum personnel, and 
design professionals employed to create the Museum at Warm Springs. 

My aim is to write a h1story of the origins ar.d design of the Museum At Warm Springs as part 
of a dissertation that I am completing at Arizona State University. As a member of the Board 
of Directors and lor'lgtime supporter of the museum, you are a key person in the history of the 
museum. For this _rea,spn , I would like to interview you if you are willing and able. I would like 
to plan for a 90-mirl~ts nfervi~w and record the interview If that is OK with you . If you agree, 
the recording and transcript of the interview will be aBded to the archives at The Museum At 
Warm Springs. You will have the option of a second interview if you feel you did not have 
enough time to say everything you wanted to say in the first interview. 

. . 
My intent in doing ti"1is project is to provide a comprehensive history of the origins of The 
Museum At Warm Springs. I hope that this will be of benefit for people in the Confederated 
Tribes of the Warm Sprir)gs. 

I will be in touch by phone to schedule an interview. I will be in Portland July 26-30 and would 
like to meet with you that week if you are available. Thank you for considering my request to 
participate in this project. 

Sincerely, 

OhJJLQ 
Anne Marshall , RA 
Associate Professor, Architecture, University of Idaho 
PhD Candidate, Erl'Jironmental Design and Planning, Arizona State University 

annem@uidaho.e.du 
cell : (408) 315-6728 .. 
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Victor Atiyeh 

From: Victor Atiyeh [victor@atiyeh.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2010 12:34 PM 

To: 'annem@uidaho.edu' 

Subject: Warm Springs Museum 

Dear Ann, 

I would be delighted to talk about the museum!! Pick a morning time after July 26. There are others who 
can contribute to your study and we can talk about that when we get together. You have my e-mail but let 
me give more info: 

Address: 519 SW Park, Suite 208 (comer of Park and Washington in downtown Portland) 
Zip: 97205 
Phone: 503-222-2244 
Fax: 503-224-3209 

Victor Atiyeh 

7/20/2010 


